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Town of North Beach  

9th Street Stormwater Pump Station Upgrades 

 

Questions from Contractors 

Questions: 

1. It is understood that the project will be bid as two separate phases, PS work and gravity work.  

Does this mean the town could award separate contractors?  Or potentially not award the gravity at 

this time? The RFP calls for separate bids for the two phases, when prices come in the town will 

evaluate the the best option depending on bids received. The town may decide not to award gravity 

work at this time due to cost and better options. It is not in the best interest to award to two 

separate contractors the town may award Pump station and complete and then award gravity work 

as a separate project depending on bids. 

 

2. The stormwater vault hatch is to be replaced.  What is the make and dimension? Hatch would be 

Holiday or equal 3x4.  

 

3. Is the piping between the storm vault and wet well to remain open upon completion? Yes 
 

 
4. The pipe existing in the wet well appears to be a spool.  Can we use a flange by MV 90 elbow inside 

the wet well? Elbows are to be flange x Flange 
 

5. Is there a bypass plan?  Will the Town be leaving the pump sitting onsite currently to help bypass? 
Bypassing will be up to the contractor and the town does plan on having 6” Godwin dry prime 
available for use to save cost for the project. 
 

6. If the Town does not move forward with the gravity work will the ex-manhole M3 and the ex-
stormwater hatch stay? Yes 


